HB 1424 -- LICENSE PLATES
SPONSOR: Parkinson

This bill changes the requirement to have two license plates per
motor vehicle to one plate per vehicle and requires that owners of
vehicles with two plates surrender the second plate on the
vehicle's next registration renewal date.

Owners of property-carrying commercial vehicles may request a
second plate and the Director of the Department of Revenue may
assess a fee equal to the cost of personalized plates.



